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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1381 requires students who attend a private school and for whom a taxpayer has successfully 

claimed a tax credit pursuant to the Oklahoma Parental Choice Tax Credit Act to be administered 

the statewide student assessments required of public school students beginning in the 2024-25 

school year. SDE’s assumption is that private school students comprise approximately 8.5% of 

our testing population, or 29,500 students. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $1.475 million 

 

Full Year Impact: $1.475 million 
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